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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, LLondon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

19th November, 1559.

Dear Sir,
m.s. "PELAYO"

With reference to your letter of 10th
September, I shall be glad to know if you have any
information which will clarify the following.

A letter has been received in this Office
from Norwegian shipbrokers asking for a report on
the condition of this ship, which they understand
is now owned by an Italian salvage company who have
moved her to La Spezia.

Lloyd's Daily Index reports the ship as still
owned by Macindrews and lying at Leghorn, where their
Agent has been the source of your information.

Whatever the eircumstances, it is felt that a
posting of "In Port Damaged" would be advisable at
this stage unless you have definite news concerning

the ship's future.
Yours faithfully,
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Foundation
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The Principal Surveyor for Itlly, i
GENOA.



